
                  
 

BUDGET MEETINGS 

The Town of Iroquois Falls adopted a multi year budget on January 30th, 2024, under By-Law 
No.3771/24.  

For the second and each subsequent year to which a multi-year budget applies, The Municipal 
Act 2001 requires Council to review and readopt the budget for that year. 

The 2025 Capital and Operating Budget will be presented to Council for readoption on November 
25th, 2024, at 6:30pm. 

The 10-year Capital Budget will be presented to Council for adoption on November 25, 2024, at 
6:30pm. 

 Monday October 21st, 2024 at 6:30pm - Delegations and Correspondence related to the       
2025 Budget. 

 Wednesday October 30th, 2024 at 6:30pm – Budget Meeting. 
 Monday, November 25th, 2024 at 6:30pm – Presentation of the 2025 Budget for readoption 

and presentation of the 10-year Capital Budget for Adoption. 

Correspondence related to the draft budgets and requests to appear in-person or virtually for a 
discussion at the October 21st Regular Meeting must be received by the Clerk before noon 
(12:00pm) on Thursday October 10th, 2024. 

Meetings are being held at 6:30pm in the Council Chambers at the Town Hall, located at 253 
Main Street.  The link to join the meetings by Zoom will be provided on the Town’s Website at 
www.iroquoisfalls.com.  For further information, please contact: 

Maureen Reeder, Clerk 
Town of Iroquois Falls 

253 Main Street, P. O. Box 230 
Iroquois Falls, Ontario 

P0K 1G0 
 

Tel:  705-232-6357 
Fax:  705-232-4241 

 

Email: mreeder@iroquoisfalls.com 
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